
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Update on the execution of the buy-back programme 

Padua, March 24th, 2020 – SIT S.p.a. (“SIT”, or the “Company”), listed on the MTA market, with reference to the 
buy-back programme approved by the shareholders on April 24th 2019, and launched on the same date, 
informs that in the period between March 16th, 2020, and March 20th, 2020, did not acquire ordinary shares.  

The Company owns, as at March 20th, 2020, no. 180.893 ordinary shares, amounting to 0,7234 % of the 
share capital. 
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